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FACILITIES UPDATE: 
POOL CLOSURE 

 

The Dowd YMCA pools will be closed 
November 24th—December 11th for annual 
cleaning & routine maintenance. The pools will 
re-open on Monday, December 12th.   
 

During this time, we have added additional lap 
swim options at the Childress Klein YMCA, located 
just 1 mile away from Dowd.  
 

Thank you for your patience 
during our downtime. For more 
information & pool reservations, 
please visit our YCLT+ App. 
 


